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The Nordic countries furthermore agree with the decision of the Commission to express the 

concern of the international community with regard to problems relating to the atmosphere as a 

matter of a factual statement in the draft preamble to the guidelines, rather than as a normative 

statement, and using the phrase ,,a pressing concern of the international community as a 

whole". 

We would furthermore like to draw your attention to the restriction of the definition of 

atmospheric pollution in article 1 (b) of the draft guidelines to effects extending beyond the 

State of origin. While we understand the rationale behind the formulation, we wonder whether it 

is suitable to incorporate the restriction into the definition article. Rather, we feel that the matter 

belongs to the scope of application dealt with in the draft guideline 2. 

We would also like to express the support of the Nordic countries to the formulation of a duty 

to cooperate. We support the particular wording in draft Guideline 5 on the obligation of States 

to cooperate, with the wording ,,as appropriate", leaving some room for flexibility depending on 

the nature and subject matter of the point of cooperation, and the forms in which cooperation 

could occur. This qualification may also influence the assessment of any potential international 

responsibility. 

Much work has already been done in the field of International Environmental Law, especially in 

regard to Climate Change. We are hopeful that the ILC work on this issue, in line with the scope 

of the topic as decided in 2013, and the guidelines it will produce will bring added value to the 

Environmental Law Regime while acknowledging work already concluded and existing treaties. 

We 



Mr. Chairman, 

The Nordic countries commend the work and the final report of the ILC Study Group on the 

Most-Favoured Nation clause, which is ably chaired by Mr Donald McRae. We are convinced 

that the methodical promotion of the identification of the more precise legal content 


